

### CONTACT

Newsletter for the Net Income Stabilization Account (NISA) Program

February 2001

## IMPORTANT NEWS FOR ALL NISA PARTICIPANTS

#### The NISA Review Consultation

A review of the Net Income Stabilization Account (NISA) program is underway. Federal and provincial agriculture Ministers agreed to review NISA at last July's annual meeting. The purpose of this review is to ensure that the NISA program continues to be an effective income stabilization tool. How NISA works in relation to other safety net programs will also be examined.

# Federal and provincial Ministers want YOUR VIEWS on the NISA program.

A NISA Review discussion document has been prepared and you are invited to submit your comments. Your input will be compiled and analyzed by an independent source into a final report. This report will be submitted to federal and provincial agriculture Ministers for their review at their next meeting in June 2001.

Call toll free at 1-888-811-2432 for your copy of the NISA Review discussion document.

## how YOU can participate

To request a copy of the NISA Review Discussion Document, call toll free at: 1-888-811-2432 or fax at: (204) 975-3148. You may also download a copy from the NISA Review website at:

www.agr.ca/nisareview .

All written comments must be submitted by April 6, 2001.

Send your comments to:

The NISA Review
c/o Ipsos-Reid
Suite 900, 363 Broadway
Winnipeg, MB R3C 3N9.

You may also send your submission via fax at: (204) 975-3148, or via e-mail at: nisareview@em.agr.ca